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Classroom News 

             SAY CHEESE!! Spring Pictures are Tuesday March 7.  

We will take our pictures at 10:15.  If you would like to purchase a 

class picture, the money is due the day of pictures, but 

individual pictures can be bought once proofs are sent home.   

If you would like your child to participate in our school wide candy 

sale, please fill out the yellow sheet in your child’s folder giving us 

permission to send home a box of candy with your child. 

Our future’s so bright we have to wear “shades” on March 9. 

Our zoo field trip is quickly approaching.  Parents are welcome to 

join us.  Please look for more information to come home soon 

regarding the field trip.  If you are planning to chaperone, please 

send me a text through Remind 101 letting me know, so that I 

can plan accordingly. 

What We Are Learning 

Reading-Please check your child’s folder every MONDAY for the 

Home School Connection letter with our weekly comprehension 

skill, spelling words, and sight words.  As of now, we are halfway 

through list G.  

Math-We will begin learning how to name 2D and 3D shapes, 

identify their attributes, and make new shapes using multiple 

2D/3D shapes.  We will also be learning how to divide our shapes 

into fractions (equal parts) ½ and ¼. 

Dates to Remember 

March 7- Spring Pictures at 

10:15 

March 8-Candy Sale Kickoff 

March 9-Shade Day 

March 10-No School!!  

March 17-Wear Green and 

Report Cards 

March 22-Candy Sale Ends 

March 23-Zoo Field Trip 

 

 

   March 24-No School!!  

   April 3-7-Spring Break 

  April 13-Easter Egg Hunt 

  April 14-No School!!  

  April 25-Muffins with Mom 

  April 27-Baseball Day 

  April 28-Progress Reports 
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